Reference: FS444291116
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 22/2204/FUL
Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus
basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sg.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.
three storey building comprising 893sg.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,
associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By
Name: Mrs. Ingrid Carnaby

Address: 225 High Street Hampton Hill TW12 1NP
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: Having lived for over 43 years in the neighbourhood of Holly Road, | consider the proposed development to be
wholly inappropriate and shows a blatant disregard for the quality of life we have come to expect. A smaller development
encompassing all the required commercial space and social housing etc; would be much more acceptable to the
community but once you go to a possible 5 storey development, you will dominate the landscape and spoil the special
nature which has made living in Hampton Hilll so special for so many people. Please consider the views of residents who
are genuinely worried about this unpopular development.



